
I would like to introduce you to our Pickleball Club’s Tournament 
Director Sheryl Ruth.  She was born and raised in Willow Glen. 
She’s been married to Leo for 22 years and between them, they 
have 5 children and 7 grandchildren. Her careers included 
working for local TV and radio stations selling air time, and being 
a realtor, which she still is. 
 

Leo and Sheryl moved to the Villages 6 years ago when Leo 
retired and live in her parents’ Highlands home. 
 
What do you enjoy most about the Villages? “Meeting so many 
people and being involved in groups.”  She belongs to the Italian 
Club as a board member, and enjoys hiking, Canasta and 
Mexican Train groups, Bocce Club, the OWLS….and, of course, 
PICKLEBALL! 
 

She played tennis for many years but started playing Pickleball 
soon after she moved here. “I’m obsessed with Pickleball. It’s 
social and so much fun. It’s a game that most anybody can play. 
Also, it’s challenging and good exercise.” She has been quite 
busy while on our board as Tournament Director planning 
tournaments and Dink ‘N Drinks. She does an excellent job in this 
role! 
 
 

Thank you so much, Sheryl, for all that you contribute to our 
Pickleball Club! 
 
Pickleball members: please check our website for information on 
upcoming Dink ‘N Drinks, tournaments, and Friday Drop-in Plays. 
Have a wonderful week filled with lots of smiles, Villagers! 


